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Scott:
 
See below for your water & sewer customer numbers.
 
Thanks,
 
-Jesse
 
 
 
 
Gentlemen,
 
Here is the breakdown of Ozarks Clean Water Company connections.
 
Sewer-only connections to our wastewater treatment plants:     
                                                                                450                                                        
Sewer-only connections through our owned sewer collection systems to a municipal treatment
plant:      1410
Water-only connections from our wells and distribution systems:              
                                                                300
Sewer and water connections both at the same property to our treatment plant and from our well:
          220
 
Ozarks Clean Water Connection Count:  
                                                                                                                                2,380
 
Thank you,
 

JESSE DEETS
Operations Manager
O: 417.739.4119 | D: 417.249.1402
11 Oak Drive | P.O. Box 973, Kimberling City, MO 65686
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Ozarks Clean Water Company Confidentiality notice: The information included in this e-mail, including any attachments, is
for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential and/or protected. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or similar action is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
contact the sender and destroy/delete all copies of the original message and any attachments immediately. Thank you.
 

 
 

From: Stacey, Scott <Scott.Stacey@psc.mo.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 9:23 AM
To: Jesse Craig <Jcraig@brydonlaw.com>; Dean Cooper <dcooper@brydonlaw.com>
Subject: WM-2022-0186
 
Good morning Jesse and Dean.  Hope all is well. Do you by chance know how many water and sewer
customers Ozark Water provides service to? I thought it might be easier to just ask instead of doing a
DR.  Thank you for any information you may have. 
 
Jeffrey Scott Stacey
Senior Counsel
Staff Counsel’s Office
Public Service Commission
Scott.Stacey@psc.mo.gov
Ph: (573) 522-6279
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